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Community Preservation Committee Meeting

Saturday, March 12, 2011
The Community Preservation Committee (CPC) held a meeting in the cafeteria of the Duxbury Performing Arts Center prior to the March 12, 2011 Annual Town Meeting.  Members present included Chairman Holly Morris, Tony Kelso, Pat Loring, Sarianna Seewald and Norman Tucker.  John Bear and Brendan Keohan were absent.  Also present was Joe Grady, Conservation Administrator and members of the public interested in Article 24, acquisition of the Blairhaven Retreat Center. 
The meeting was called to order at 8:40 AM by Chair, Holly Morris.

Ms Morris read the final draft of the Article 24 motion in its entirety. 

CPC members discussed changing the wording of the Article 24 motion from "recreation"  to "passive recreation". 

On a MOTION by Ms Loring, seconded by Ms Seewald, the Committee  
UNANIMOUSLY APPROVED changing the word "recreation" in the Article 24 
motion to "passive recreation", with the intention of making future uses of the 
property more 
restrictive.
Attendee, David Lowry asked if the CPC had compared the Catalano and Kopke appraisals.  

Attendee, Attorney Paul Driscoll asked what the definition of "active" and "passive" recreation was, why the CPC was changing the wording for the motion and did they realize they were limiting the uses?
Meeting adjourned at 8:55 AM.
Respectfully submitted,

Patricia Loring, CPC Vice-Chair

Acting Clerk
